Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, January 3, 1994

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule', Tom Davis, and
Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of 12/20/93 as written, second
Tom., All in favor. $o moved.

Selectmen discussed accountability of overtime hours.

Brian Brown, Police Chief, discussed the dispatch contract. Due
to the cost increase of over 30% in one year, it was decided not
to sign but to write and offer a 10% increase for three vyears
with a three year contract. Selectmen will need an answer by the
26th to allow time to look into other alternatives.

Selectmen decided to forgo contracting out roadside mowing and
the purchase of a sidewalk plow. The decision was alsc made not
to combine miscellanecus jobs around town buildings.

Selectmen voted to accept the Transcript's low bid for the Town
Report this vyear.

Two bids were received for the 1959 fire truck. The high bid of
$247 from Mr. LamBombard was accepted. It was too late to
consider the bid submitted for the 56 truck.

Selectmen discussed the assessment on Charles Martin's property.
It was decided Phil will contact Mr. Martin to advise him of the
procedure being followed for abatements.

Ms. Ward will be notified that the building inspector will view
the property she is concerned about to see if there is a
violation,

Selectmen voted to reduce the building lot value on Mr.
Chauncey's to $100. the balance of the property to be assessed
under CUV.

Since the Monadnock Worksource will no longer be using the
properties in Antrim to house the disabled, they will be advised
that as of April 1, 1994, the properties will be taxed on the
assessed valued.

Meeting adjourned 8:15. ems



